
  

NOTICE OF VACANCY  
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR 

 

 
 PARISH OF CONGRESBURY 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 

 
that due to the resignation of Shane Trevett, a vacancy has arisen in the Office of Councillor for the 
Parish Council. 
 
If by 3 March, 2017 (14 working days after the date of this notice) a request for an election to fill the 
vacancy is made in writing to the Returning Officer at Town Hall, Walliscote Grove Road, Weston-
super-Mare, BS23 1UJ by TEN electors for the Parish an election will be held to fill the vacancy, 
otherwise the vacancy will be filled by co-option. 
 
If an election is called, it will take place not later than 10 May, 2017. 
 
Dated 13 February, 2017 
 
Liz Greaves 
Orchard House 
The Old School Rooms 
Station Road 
Congresbury 
BS49 5DX 


